UNIVERSITY

April 23, 1998

Re: William Perry Ph.D.
Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is in reference to Mr. William Perry. It is with great pleasure to write
this letter on his behalf. Mr. Perry has shown enthusiasm and self-determination to
completing any task assigned. Mr. Perry goes to. great lengths to complete tasks
efficiently and to go the extra mile to ensure a quality job.

Mr. Perry shows initiative to complete a task without waiting to be asked, and
often times finds ways of improving what he is assigned to do. He communicates clearly
with the effectiveness to help those who may not understand. He is a positive influence
dedicated to improving and developing those around him. Mr. Perry’s academic, work,
and life experiences have given him an exceptionally high level of confidence. It has been
a long time since I have seen some one with so much enthusiasm and the ability to think
independently and with great performance.

If I may of be additional assistance please feel free to contact me directly at 1-888-
707-6085 toll free.

Sincerely,

Natalie Handy
Academic Coordinator
Acton University

Telephone 808-263-8500 / 800-356-6768
Fax 808-263-4776 / 800-889-9704

350 WARD AVENUE, SUITE 106
HONOLULY, HI 96814




